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The Lima-Allen County Regional Planning Commission 

released for public review and comment: 
Amendment to the FY 2021-2024 Transportation Improvement Program 

Draft 2020 Public Participation Plan 
 
Lima, Ohio (December 18, 2020):  At the December 17th meeting of the Transportation 
Coordinating Committee (TCC) of the Lima Allen County Regional Planning Commission 
(LACRPC) an Amendment to the FY 2021-2024 Transportation Improvement Program 
(TIP) and a Draft 2020 Public Participation Plan was prepared and released for public 
review and comment, as follows: 
 

• Adoption of Ohio statewide safety performance targets at a 2.0% 
reduction in CY 2021, and agree to plan and program capital projects, 
services, and programming that contribute to the realization of 
increased safety on the region’s roadways and meaningful reductions 
in the number and rate of fatal and serious injury crashes, reflecting 
the following targets: 

o 9 fatalities 
o .75 fatality rate 
o 112 serious injuries 
o 9.32 serious injury rate 
o 7 non-motorized fatalities & serious injuries 

 
• Approval of Draft 2020 Public Participation Plan which revises the 

LACRPC formal process to integrate increased public participation 
into the transportation planning process. 

 
These documents will be available for 21 days for review and comment during normal 
business hours at the Lima-Allen County Regional Planning Commission located at 130 
W. North Street in Lima, Ohio.  The documents can also be accessed on the internet at 
www.lacrpc.com – “Recently at RPC” on the homepage and then click on the link for to 
the document to be reviewed.   
 

COVID-19 Protocols 
The Lima Allen County Regional Planning Commission is open.  However, in accordance 
with directives from Governor DeWine’s office with respect to COVID-19, admittance to 
the Commission offices is limited.  Visitors are required to wear a mask and 
consultations will be conducted in the lobby of the LACRPC. 
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